
Thank you for your support of your child’s musical education.  We are 
looking forward to working with all orchestra students and families this 

year.  Please contact me with any questions and concerns! 

This is your first orchestra assignment worth 5 POINTS!!  

Orchestra Students: I have read and understand the polices and procedures outlined in 
the HMS Orchestra Handbook posted on the D181 Orchestra Website.  I understand 

what is expected of me as a member of the HMS Orchestra and will direct any questions 
or concerns to one of my orchestra teachers.  By signing this contract, I agree to follow 

all rules and expectations as a member of the HMS Orchestra Program. 

Orchestra Student Name (Please Print Clearly)   

__________________________________________________________	

	 	 	
Orchestra Student Signature: 

__________________________________________________________	

Parents: please initial: 

______ I have read and understand the concert uniform requirements and concert makeup policy. 

______ I have read and understand the practice requirements and know I need to sign their  
 practice chart every week. 
   
______ I have read and understand that Mrs. Pearson Nerad is happy to help buy a full sized  
 instrument when the time comes. I will ask her for help! :) 

______ I would be happy to volunteer at the Orchestra IGSMA festival on Saturday March 14, 2020  
 (an hour or two of my time) 

6th grade only: 
  
______ I have read and put on our family calendar the four mandatory before school 6th grade   
 rehearsals. 

Orchestra	Parents:	I	have	read	and	reviewed	the	HMS	Orchestra	Handbook	with	my	child.		I	
am	aware	of	all	performance	commitments,	expectations,	grading	and	Sectional	Class	policies	

of	the	HMS	Orchestra,	and	will	direct	any	questions	or	concerns	to		
Mrs.	Pearson	Nerad.	

_______________________________________		 ________________________	
Parent/Guardian Signature          Home Phone Number 

Thank you for your support of the HMS Orchestra Program.  Your support is extremely vital to student 
growth as a musicians, and is much appreciated! I am thrilled to be a part of HMS and look forward to a 
wonderful year of music-making!


